British Columbia Lacrosse Association
#101 - 7382 Winston Street, Burnaby, BC V5A 2G9 - Tel: (604)421-9755 » Fax: (604)42 1-9775

October 8, 2015

City of Burnaby

Executive Committee of Council
c/o Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC V5G IM2

RE: Grant Request #15/53

Dear Councillor Dhaliwal:

On behalf of the Bumaby parents whose children participated in the 2015 Team BC Box and
Field Lacrosse Programs and who traveled to various Canadian National Championships in
2015, we would like to thank the City of Burnaby Executive Committee of Council for your
generous grant in support of travel expenses for these three athletes.

All of our Team BC programs represented BC very well on their journey to the 2015 National
Championships. I'm certain that the Cecic, Delich, Kuhn, Schweitzer and Edin families are very
grateful for your support.

Sincerely,
British Columbia Lacrosse Association

Y/ S

Rochelle Winterton
Executive Director

www.bclacrosse.com



